
Dear Parents, 

 

A huge well done to everyone who took part in the school Christmas production 

of ‘The Lion King’. It was a brilliant success and a lovely way to end a fantastic 

first term in Year 6! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 18th December: Yr5/6 disco 5-6:30pm (please bring £1) 

Tuesday 19th December: Topic display- Year 6 will be displaying their term’s 

work to you.  Please visit your child’s classroom from 2:00pm onwards. If you 

want to take your child home after looking at their work, please do so.   

Wednesday 20th December: Christmas service- 1:45pm, if you are able to help 

with walking to and/or from the church, please let your child’s teacher know. 

Thursday 21st December: School closes (after lunch at 1:45pm) 

Thursday 4th January: INSET day 

Friday 5th January: School starts 

 

Best wishes 

Tom, Helen, JJ and Mary  

Spanish Visit 

Tom spoke at the ‘Meet the Team’ meet-

ing in September about the opportunity 

for hosting and/or visiting and staying 

with a family at our partner school in 

Spain. 

Helen Pronger has been running a Spanish 

club on Wednesday lunchtimes for children  

interested in participating in this eTwin-

ning project.  She has given out letters this 

week to the club about hosting a child in 

March.  Please let her know if you are in-

terested in hosting a boy or a girl (or two) 

between Monday 5th March– Friday 9th 

March or contact her if you would like any 

more information. 

Trips next term are: 

Natural History Museum 7th March 

2018. 

Wintershall-27th March 2017 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwitmvjCxPPQAhXMBsAKHV8-BUgQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.simonhaughton.co.uk%2F2011%2F12%2Fretelling-the-christmas-story-using-powerpoint.html&bvm=bv.141320020,d.ZG

